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Class Il permissive change request letter
Date 06/15/2017

TUV SUD BABT
Octagon House,
Segensworth Road,
Fareham,
Hampshire,
PO15 5RL

REF: Class Il permissive change for FCC ID: PH29949
Dear Sir or Madam,

Pursuant to section 2.1043, and IC RSP-100 Sec. 4.4, we Dexcom, Inc. hereby submit a request for
class Il permissive change for FCC ID: PH29949

Description of the change:
There is modified software deployed on the PH29949 receiver hardware platform in order to support
operation as part of a Dexcom G6 CGM System.

Sincerely,

Dot P venes

Mark Dervaes
Principal Engineer
mdervaes@dexcom.com



